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According to the recent announcement from the Bank of Canada, the Government of Canada has discontinued the 
one-month treasury bill program.  

As a result, the rolling method described in the FTSE Canada 30 Day Treasury Bill Index methodology (section 
4.1.4) will no longer be applicable.  
 
The 1-month T-bill will follow section 4.2 of the rolling of 2-month T-bill Index. 
 
The methodology will be updated in due course. 
 

Please contact fi.index@ftserussell.com / 416.572.7979 with any questions or comments.  
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Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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